THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

January 9, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I have already told Mr. Bayles that I will do what I can to see that the high school gymnasiums are hereafter open to their students during the Christmas vacation. I see no reason why they should not be open in the afternoons, at least, for the young people of the local schools.

Sincerely yours,

Tav B. Camman Paul B. Lawson, Dean

PBL:BE